Adam Sullivan, P.E., State Engineer

## Elko Office Move Announcement

The Nevada Division of Water Resources (NDWR) is pleased to announce that our Elko office has relocated to a larger suite within the same complex. This move reflects our continued growth and commitment to enhancing the services we provide to the community.

During the week of September 2nd, staff will be transitioning to the new suite, which may result in temporary disruptions to phone and internet services. While in-person services will remain available at the new location, access may be limited during the transition, so we ask the public to plan accordingly.

We are working diligently to minimize any service interruptions and will keep the public informed throughout the process. We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding as we complete this exciting move. If you need immediate assistance, please contact the Carson City office at 775-684-2800.

New Office Address: 1250 Lamoille Highway, Suite 940 Elko, Nevada 89801

